Military spouses

For the last 21 years, the Minnesota National Guard and the Minnesota Twins have
worked together to coordinate the Twins Armed Forces Appreciation Day game.

This year’s theme is Honor Military Spouses.

The Twins recently purchased a large U.S. Flag and we are seeking 75 spouses to hold
the flag during the National Anthem. This is a first-come, first-served opportunity.

When: Saturday, September 14, 2024
Meet no later than 4 p.m.

Each spouse would receive two complimentary tickets to the game, one for the
spouse and one guest.

No children or guests will be allowed to follow you onto the field.

If interested, please email twinshonormilitaryspouses@gmail.com the following
information:

First and Last name
Cell #
Email Address
Number of tickets 1 or 2




